
Alliance Consulting Engineering

May 20,2025

Attn: Weber County
Project: Taylor Landing Phase 6
Subj:Wetland presence

To whom it may concern,

A site visit to Taylor Landing Phase 6 was conducted by our office on May 5, 2025. At this time, we

performed various inspections throughout the site in accordance with the 1987 Corps of Engineers

Wetland Delineation Manual and found the site to not have any wetlands present.

Cody Zohner

E.I.T.


